
Golden Jubilee Celebration Celebrity Lecture– 

Professor Timothy W. Tong, President of The Hong Kong Polytechnic University 

 

To celebrate the Golden Jubilee of our school, it was our greatest honour to have 

Professor Timothy W. Tong, President of The Hong Kong Polytechnic University to 

give a talk on STEM education on 29
th

 January 2018. Forms 3 and 4 students from 

our school, as well as students and teachers from other three government schools in 

the district, namely, Chiu Lut Sau Memorial Secondary School, Tin Shui Wai 

Government Secondary School and Yuen Long Public School were also invited to 

attend the sharing session. They were all inspired and enlightened by Professor Tong’s 

sharing.  

 

After the lecture, Professor Tong conducted an interview with our students and 

teachers. The whole activity was a great success. 

 



 

 



 


